
Dear colleague, 

based on your previous publications and research activities, I want to encourage you in contributing a 

paper into upcoming issue of the university scientific letters (Communications, No 2, Vol. 16, 2015, ISSN 

1335-4205, www.uniza.sk/komunikacie), which will be fifth time devoted to various applications of 

informatics and computational sciences into a broad spectrum of scientific and professional branches as 

transport, logistic, economics and other. 

Especially but not exclusively, we welcome such contributions, which are focused at increasing safety of 

life and at design or reengineering of public service systems, which provide rescue service to population 

in urgent situations. Also topics concerning intelligent transportation systems and various sorts of 

scheduling problems can be published in the prepared issue. Special attention will be paid to fair public 

service system design and other non-transport problems of applied informatics, where users’ equity in 

access to the provided service is accented. I would like to express my opinion that this issue would 

attract your attention and ignite your interest in some future cooperation in the area of sophisticated 

decision support tools as an enhancement of information systems. 

Note that the deadline of paper delivery for the mentioned issue is December 1, 2014. 

 

Jaroslav Janáček 


